Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

April 16, 2021

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from Arkenau Landscaping that they would like to donate \$700.00 to the Mt. Vernon High School Prom Committee. Their intention is that the funds be used to help with expenses for the 2021 MVHS Prom. I kindly ask that the board accept this donation to help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal

Phone: 317-485-3131 Fax: 317-485-3154 Web: <u>www.mvhs.mvcsc.k12.in.us</u>